

February 21, 2012

Mr. Stephen Sunderlin Artistic Director Vital Theatre Company 2162 Broadway 4<sup>th</sup> Floor New York, NY 10024

Dear Stephen;

Many thanks for your assistance in our recent presentation of *Angelina Ballerina the Musical* on Saturday, January 28, 2012. Both matinee performances sold out in advance with a total of over 750 in attendance. It was a sweet show with adorable costumes, colorful sets and cute songs. The cast was great to work with and the load-in and tech went very well.

Thanks also to the cast of *Angelina Ballerina the Musical* for taking part in our post-show book and cookie parties. Kids and parents loved meeting the cast and getting autographed programs. We did very well with our concession sales and *Angelina Ballerina* merchandise sold extremely well.

It was very nice to work with Vital Theatre and we wish the cast best of luck on their spring tour.

Sincerely,

Teri Guerrisi

Director, Live at Rose Lehrman

TG/sjk

Presenting extraordinary dance, music, theatre, and family events in the region's most comfortable, intimate theatre.